
NOTICE 
 

A meeting of the Finance Committee of the Virginia Housing Development 

Authority (Virginia Housing) will be held on Tuesday, June 4, 2024, at 2:15 PM via 

Webex. 

 

In accordance with Virginia Housing’s Policy Governing All-Virtual Public Board 

Meetings dated October 19, 2022, the meeting will be a non-emergency, all-virtual 

meeting.  The format will not be changed unless Virginia Housing provides a new 

notice that complies with § 2.2-3707 of the Virginia Code.  

 

WEBEX Link: 

 
https://virginiahousing.webex.com/virginiahousing/j.php?MTID=mab029800b165
9d515d2686551d375321  
 
FOR TECHNICAL ISSUES WITH WEBEX LINK, CONTACT:  

Bryce Dort - Phone: 774-203-8359 If unable to reach that contact person, Virginia 

Housing staff at 804-584-4597 

 

The Finance Committee may also meet during meals before or after the meeting on 

June 4, 2024.   

 

No time period has been scheduled during the committee meeting for public 

comment. 
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